
 
 

EDUCATIONAL GRANT SUPPORT 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION ON MEDTECH EUROPE: CODE OF ETHICAL BUSINESS 

Effective January 1, 2018, MedTech Europe: Code of Ethical Business prohibit Medical Device Companies 

from providing direct financial sponsorship for registration, housing, travel, and meals to Healthcare 

Professionals (HCPs) to attend medical education conferences or training programs such as Turin CTO&CHIP 

2025.  

However, Medical Device Companies may give restricted educational grants to certain organizations to 

provide financial support to healthcare professionals to attend Turin CTO&CHIP 2025 or similar medical 

educational events.  

A few MedTech compliant, trusted-third party organizations have been approved to seek educational grants 

from Medical Device Companies to provide financial support to eligible health care professionals to attend 

medical meetings such as Turin CTO&CHIP 2025.  

The request for educational grants has been growing every year since the beginning and we are very pleased 

that Turin CTO&CHIP 2025 has become more and more well-known and a very landmark for physicians all 

over the world.  

To take advantage of Educational Supports, criteria related to territoriality, health professional category, 

specialization, facility of affiliation or academic profile will be evaluated, which will be preferential.  

If more than one application meets the requirements, a “First Come, First Served” formula may be applied if 

necessary. 

If you are interested in requiring support for Turin CTO&CHIP 2025, you are kindly requested to apply through 

the website: turinctochip.com   

https://turinctochip.com/

